
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE and AUTHORIZE the purchasing agent to execute, on behalf of the Health
Services Department, a purchase order with Maverick Medical Group, Inc., in an amount not
to exceed $3,000,000, for the purchase of exam gloves, medical supplies, and other personal
protective equipment (PPE) at the Contra Costa Regional Medical Center (CCRMC) and
Contra Costa Health Centers, for the period from January 1, 2021 through December 31,
2021. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This purchase Order will be 100% funded by applicable federal emergency funding sources
including Federal Emergency Management Agency reimbursement. 

BACKGROUND: 
The COVID-19 pandemic has created serious shortages in medical supplies, especially
personal protective equipment. This shortage has resulted in a great increase in prices as
well. To protect staff and patients during this crisis it is necessary to put into place this
purchase order. This vendor has assured CCRMC that it will continue to have access to the
necessary supplies in the future. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   12/15/2020 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Jaspreet Benepal,
925-370-5101

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    December  15, 2020 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Laura Cassell, Deputy

cc: Marcy Wilhelm,   Margaret Harris   

C. 74

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: December  15, 2020

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Purchase Order with Maverick Medical Group, Inc.



CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
If this purchase order is not approved, CCRMC will be hampered in its ability to obtain
crucial medical supplies, possibly resulting in harm to patients or staff. 


